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A message from Mr Perkins….

Thank goodness the weather has warmed up this week. Sadly we appear to have more snow forecast for over the weekend!

I would like to thank all the parents and children for your patience and cooperation with the temporary arrangements in place due to the flood damage. We will keep you updated on our progress.

Our Early Years children have thoroughly enjoyed the experience of watching our living eggs hatch into chicks. It has been an amazing and fascinating experience for them and I would like to thank all parents who came to have a look yesterday. Next week they will be visited by a selection of animals from Knowsley Safari Park!!

For the last two weeks of term our FOBS group have organised an Easter colouring competition (entries to be in by 23rd March) and also a coffee afternoon on Wednesday 28th March at 2.45pm. I hope you will all come along and support this event. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.





Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
 Handling the chicks but we are saying ‘goodbye’ to them today :( 

Year 1
Making our own animal prints using paint.

Year 2
Rehearsing and writing a monologue.
Year 3
Looking at the layers of the earth using a Scotch Egg.

Year 4
Learning ‘Heads, shoulders, knees and toes’ in French.

Year 5
Drawing portraits of our classmates.

Year 6
Sketching shells.







Attendance
Best Weekly Attendance – Years 4  – 100%
Whole School Attendance – 97.79% (weekly) & 95.35% (yearly)

 
 
 
 Next Week
Monday
Young Voices

Tuesday
Rugby Y3/4 Lunchtime
Rugby Y5/6

Wednesday
Dream Big Sports Club Y5/6

Thursday
Dream Big Sports Club Y3/4


Friday
Dream Big Sports Y1/2
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